McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

Subject: FW: Support For Fuller Seminary Amended Master Plan

From: Edgar Davtyar
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 12:36 PM
To: PublicComment-AutoResponse <publiccomment@cityofpasadena.net>

Cc: Emil Davtyan <emil@d.law>; Nina Palyan <nina@d.law>
Subject: Support For Fuller Seminary Amended Master Plan

| am Edgar Dthyan, representing D.Law, formerly Davtyan Law Firm.

| am writing to express our support for the Fuller Seminary Amended Master Plan. We recently
purchased the property at __....._.and we are pleased to join the

neighborhood. With a significant investment in our new site, we are also invested in the future of
the neighborhood and Pasadena at large.

The amended Fuller Master Plan creates opportunities for the neighborhood to evolve into a
more vibrant community with the addition of new housing and businesses. The plan will
gradually release properties over time, allowing for strategic growth aligned with city plans and
policies. At the same time, Fuller's core campus will remain a vital part of the neighborhood
incorporating student housing, quiet green space, and beautiful historic buildings.

The answer is clear - approving the plan will support neighborhood improvement, achieve
housing and economic goals, and strengthen an important local institution. We encourage you to
vote in favor of the plan.

Thank you.
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Proudly serving all of California. Discover our office locations here.

4, (818)875-2008 g edgar@d.aw
i (818)7223974 @ www.d.law

Edgar Davtyan

Director
400 N. Brand Blvd. 7th Floor, Glendale, CA 91203
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NOTICE: THE INFORMATION TRAMSMITTED IM THIS MESSAGE, INCLUDING ANY ATTACHMENTS.)S ONLY FOR THE INTENDED ADDRESSEE. THE INFORMATION MAY
SE CONFIDENTIAL AND LEGALLY PRIVILEGED UNDER ATTORNEY-CUENT, ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT, OR OTHER APPLICABLE PRIVILEGES. UNAUTHORIZED
ACCESS TO THIS MESSAGE MAY VIOLATE FEDERAL AND STATE CIVIL AND CRIMINAL LAWS . {F YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS MESSAGE BUT YOU ARE NOT THE
INTENDED ADDRESSEE, YOU ARE ADVISED THAT ANY USE, COPYING. DISCLOSURE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE INFORMATION IN THIS MESSAGE IS PROHIBITED,
PLEASE ADVISE US OF ANY UNINTENDED RECIPIENTS OF THIS INFORMATION BY RESPONDING TO THIS EMAIL. PLEASE ALSO NOTE THAT EMAIL SENT OR
RECEIVED THROUGH SYSTEMS TO WHICH YOU DO NOT HAVE EXCLUSIVE ACCESS MAY COMPROMISE CONFIDENTIALITY. PRIVACY OR PRIVILEGES THAT MIGHT
OTHERWISE 4PPLY TO SUCH EMAIL. WE ASK THAT CLIENTS OF THIS OFFICE USE SYSTEMS AS TO WHICH THE CLIENT HAS EXCLUSIVE ACCESS FOR ALL

COMMUNICATIONS WiTH US




McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From: Brian Wallace

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 10:21 AM
To: PublicComment-AutoResponse
Subject: AR4 Comment

Internet: Do-not click lint

Dear Mayor Gordo and City Councilmembers,

Playhouse Village supports the proposed revisions to the Fuller Seminary Master Plan as outlined in the staff report.
Importantly, these changes will:

o Ensure the long-term viability of Fuller as a significant institution in Pasadena;

e Retain and preserve the treasured core campus properties, open space and housing;

® Release many unneeded properties from the Master Plan; and ,

° Allow for incremental new development consistent with the General Plan and CDSP, helping revitalize

the northwestern portion of Playhouse Village
We are encouraged by the opportunities for the future and hope you will support Fuller’s efforts.

Kind regards,

Brian Wallace
President/CEO

Playhouse Village Association
626.744.0340

playhousevillage.org
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